
  
Sussex Area Fundraising and Entertainment  

Held on Zoom 

  
Committee Meeting Minutes  

10/12/22 
  

In Attendance –  

 

David N (Tea Person); Dani F (Treasurer); Karl C (Chair); Kat M (Minutes 

Secretary); Natalie B (Vice Treasurer) 

 

Apologies –  
  

Liv 

 

Karl opened the meeting, everybody introduced themselves  

 

Dani read out the Twelve Concepts.  

 

Minutes were approved   

 

Positions Vacant –   
 

Vice Chair (2 years CT) 

Vice Minutes Secretary 

Venue Finder (1 year CT) 

Vice Tea Person 

 

Karl said he has been Chair for over a year – happy to stay in post while we 

find someone else – all to announce in meetings. Suggested CT 3 years. 

 

Treasurers Opening Balance & Report –   

 

Opening Balance: £300.00 Tea balance £0.00 



 

  

New Business –  Christmas Day/Boxing Day 

 

Karl has messaged all the secretaries to ensure they have chairs organised. We 

need to ensure that the pot is passed at each of the meetings. 

Kat to collect Hanover keys at 0930 on Tues 20/12. Will then drop them to 

Dani along with the tea stuff.  

**Dani to get 2 x 4pt milk & 1 litre non-dairy milk, and spend £20-30 on 

snacks & nibbles*** 

Dani to bring a float of £20 in £1 coins & tubs for donations 

Kat to drop keys to Karl on the way home on Xmas Day (message Karl when  

leaving Hanover) 

Kat to lock up at the end of Boxing Day and forward the invoice to Dani once 

received.  

All committee members to continue to announce that we will need donations of 

food & refreshments – can be brought on the day or to the ASC before Xmas. 

We will ask for donations for refreshments. 
 

New Year’s Eve 
Campout Committee are putting on the NYE event. 

 

Future events 

Campout Committee are planning a Valentine’s Day fundraiser. We are 

planning a table tennis/badminton event at Manor Gym – with a couple of 

meetings to be held in the side room.   

We may have a unity event around Easter time but are mindful not to clash with 

the Women’s 1-day convention in April. 

Speaker jam/quiz/food. All to think about venues. Dani said St Andrew’s in 

Hove are not charging rent, just asking for a donation.  

 

PLEASE CAN EVERYONE ANNOUNCE IN MEETINGS THAT WE 

NEED MORE MEMBERS TO JOIN THIS COMMITTEE! 

 

Closing balance £300.00 Tea balance £0.00 

 

Next meeting: Sat 14 January 2023 

 

We closed the meeting with the serenity prayer.  



 
Thank you for allowing us to be of service.  
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